
 

Issue 6 Hambleton Church of England Primary School 

 

WISE UP  

23 November 2018 www.hambleton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 

Heads Up 
 

A letter was 

sent home to 

each family 
yesterday 
regarding the 
retirement of   
Mr Key 
 

               

 
 

Key Dates 

 Special Mention 
Assembly 
Friday weekly at 
2.30 pm 

 

 
 

 
 

Thought of the Week  
 
‘Your worth consists in what 
you are and not in what you 
have’. 
 
Thomas Edison - Inventor 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

Message from Mr Williams 

Thank you to everyone that has sent their good wishes to my family and I 

on the birth of our second child, Zoe. 

 

Flu Immunisations 

These took place on Monday 19 November for those children from Reception 

up to Year 5 children, whose parents had completed the online consent.  

However,  as quite a few children were either absent or not well enough to 

receive the immunisation last week, the nurses are returning to school on 

Tuesday 27 November to immunise those children.  If any parents would 

like their child(ren) to be immunised and missed giving consent for last 

week, then please call at the school office and complete a paper consent 

form before 4 pm on Monday(26 November). 

 

Christingle 

Next Friday, 30 November, Mr and Mrs Cliff are very kindly coming into 

school as representatives of St Mary’s church to help make Christingles with 

all the children.  Everything will be provided, except for an orange, so we 

ask that all children please bring an orange into school to decorate.  The 

Christingle Service will be held at St Mary’s Church, Hambleton on Sunday  

2 December at 3.30 pm.   All are welcome.  Please remember to take your 

Christingles with you. 

 

Parent/Teacher Consultations  

These take place for Little Owls on Monday 26 November, Wednesday 28 

November and Wednesday 5 November.  If you have not signed up as yet, 

then please call at the office to book a slot. 

 

Children In Need 

Thank you very much for all the donations last Friday for 

Children In Need.  We raised £157.53 for this worthy cause. 

 

 

FOHS Christmas Fair TOMORROW, 12 – 4 pm 

Friends of Hambleton School look forward to welcoming you and your family 

and friends to the Christmas Fair this Saturday.  It begins at 12 noon and 

runs until 4 pm.  Lots of stalls and Father Christmas will be in attendance.  

 

Children’s Society – Our Annual Appeal 

Candles are being sent home on behalf of St Mary’s Church today. These 

should be returned to school by Wednesday 19 December kindly filled with 

any loose change that you are able to spare.  The Children’s Society 

through a network of services all over the UK give help to vulnerable 

children when they feel they have no one they can turn to for help.   

 

Unicef Shoeshare 

Cathryn Glover and Emilia Parrish are collecting shoes for Unicef, as part of 

their young leaders award.  Any second hand shoes that are in good 

condition can be placed in the box in the entrance porch between             

26 November and 10 December.  Thank you. 

************************************************************ 

Please note that we are not taking part in the Samaritan’s Purse  Shoebox 

Appeal this year. 


